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important 
document 

a free society 
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certificate, a 
passport, and 
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- E. L. Doctorow 
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Dear Friend, 
 
What does the Quarryville Library Center mean to you? The 
library plays a different part in each of our lives, and we want 
to hear your story. 
 

• For the busy parent, it offers a moment in their week 
where they can enjoy seeing their child engaged, 
learning, and happy in one of our programs while they 
take a much-needed break to socialize with other 
parents. 

• For the budget-stretched family, it provides free 
entertainment such as family movie nights, movie 
rentals, and passes to local museums. 

• For the homeschooler, it offers many free resources, 
both in book format and online. 

• For job seekers and people looking to improve their 
computer skills, it is a place for one-on-one assistance 
with technology, as well as the chance to use the 
computer knowing help is just a few steps away. 

• To all of us, the Quarryville Library Center, YOUR library, 
is the heart of the community. 

 
This year is already exceeding the expectations of previous 
years in terms of program participation, passport applications, 
and patron visits and use, and many wonderful things are 
being planned for the coming summer and autumn! All of this 
is only possible through your support. Will you consider a 
special gift to help your library keep going strong? By helping 
your library, you are helping your community! 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
 
 

Susan Eshleman, Director, Chris Waite, Board President, 
and the Library Board of Trustees 


